RESUME DIGEST
HR 194 2023 Regular Session Villio

Requests the House Committee on Administration of Criminal Justice, or a subcommittee
thereof, to study sentencing transparency and sentence calculations and to submit a report
with recommendations for legislation to the La. House of Representatives no later than
March 1, 2024.



